
 

 

January 2018 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 

Design and Technology Technician 
 

Thank you for your interest in the above vacancy at Soar Valley College.  All posts in the 
school are vital to our continued success and this one is certainly no exception. The 
successful candidate will play a vital role in the success of our innovative and forward 
thinking Design and Technology Department. By supporting the safe teaching of all 
related subjects and by developing, preparing and maintaining appropriate facilities they 
will provide an outstanding learning environment for our students.   

Soar Valley has a unique ethos.  We value effort above all else with students; all can 
achieve, and they do! The staff work very effectively together and achieve excellent 
outcomes for our students, of which we are very proud.  Even more pleasing though, are 
the superb relationships we have in the school, between all, which makes it a great place to 
work! 

 
Further information in respect of this vacancy can be found on our website, which will 
assist you in completing your application.  Completed application forms and supporting 
letters should be returned to me via my PA, Mrs Smita Stone, on 
sstone@soarvalley.leicester.sch.uk by Friday 16th February 2018.   

 
If you would like any further information regarding the post or wish to arrange a visit, 
please do not hesitate to contact my PA at the college. Once again thank you for showing 
an interest in the post and I look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Julie Robinson  
Principal 
0116 268 8441 
Email: sstone@soarvalley.leicester.sch.uk  
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